
March 23, 1933»

Professor Walter Rautenstrauch,
Professor of Industrial Engineering,
Columbia University,

" Hew York City,

Dear Professor rautenstrauch,

Let me thank you for your prompt 
reply to my letter of the 21at and for so 
kindly consenting to change the date of your 
Montreal address to April 24th, I am sure, 
however, that It would have been regrettable 
had the two lectures been on the same evening, 
as a great many people would have wished to 
hear both.

I have Informed the Board of Trade 
of your comnmnlcation to me.

With all kind wishes,
I am,

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal


